
Dear Louise, 
  
I thought that you and the participants in IP might be interested in a new article of mine 
entitled “Quantum Gravity and Taoist Cosmology.” The work is published in a special issue of 
the journal Progress in Biophysics and Molecular Biology. Here is a link to the essay. The 
publisher has also provided a link to the entire special issue, available to be read at no cost until 
June 20, 2018:  http://www.sciencedirect.com/science/journal/00796107/131 
  
Very best wishes for a joyful holiday and a productive new year! 
  
Steve Rosen 
 

http://embodyingcyberspace.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/12/Quantum-Gravity-and-Taoist-Cosmology-Final-Word-Version.pdf
http://www.sciencedirectcom/science/journal/00796107/131

